
 
 
 
 

820 Taylor Avenue  •  Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada  •  R3M 3T1 
  

March 13, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Serge Scrafield 
Chair 
Clean Environment Commission 
305-155 Carlton Street  
Winnipeg, MB R3C 3H8 
 
 
Dear Mr. Scrafield: 

 
RE: Manitoba-Minnesota Transmission Project (MMTP) – I.R. Responses Package 1 
 
Please find attached responses to all Round 1 Information Requests submitted to Manitoba 
Hydro on February 8, 2017, February 13, 2017, February 16, 2017, and February 19-21, 2017 
pursuant to the Manitoba-Minnesota Transmission Project. Please see the attached table for a 
complete listing of the responses provided. 
 
Manitoba Hydro received the final Metis Land Use and Occupancy Study on March 8, 2017. 
However, many of the information requests in this regard were in various forms of 
finalization prior to receipt of this report and as such may indicate the report was pending. 
 
As per correspondence from Cathy Johnson on March 8, 2017, participants are reminded, 
“Round #2 is intended to be clarifications of round #1 responses. In preparing your round #2 
requests, please reference the IR# response from round #1.”   
 
We trust the enclosed responds appropriately to your requests.  
 
Regards,  
 
Original signed by James Matthewson 
 
Shannon Johnson  
Manager  
Licensing and Environmental Assessment Department 
Manitoba Hydro  
820 Taylor Ave (3)  
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3M 3T1  
 
 



 
CC:     CEC Hearing Participants 
    
 
Attachments:   MMTP Round 1 I.R. Packages  
   I.R. Submission Tracking Table 
    
 


